
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 



K 
I 
N 
D 

The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope everyone had a relaxing half term break—it has been wonderful to see the children settle straight back 
into the routines of school.  Tuesday saw another sporting event, this time our KS2 team competed in the local 
cluster tag rugby tournament.  A huge well done to them for representing the federation so well. 

We have a busy week next week, please see the diary dates section for updates.  On Monday 18th November 
we welcome Dave from Skip 2B Fit back for another visit which we know the children love.  Please note that 
Bilsdale children should be dropped off at Carlton 
on this day. 

With best wishes for a peaceful weekend, 

Mr. M. Scott   

Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

Odd Socks Day 

Don’t forget that next Tuesday is Odd 
Socks Day—children are welcome to wear 
bright/jazzy/odd socks along with their 
normal uniform.  No donation required. 

Christmas Store 

The online store for Christmas cards etc. 
closes at midnight on Monday—make sure 
your orders are in to avoid disappoint-
ment! 

Children in Need 

Next Friday, children are welcome to 
come to school in their own clothes for 
Children in Need day—spotty and bright 
clothes preferred!  Small donations wel-
come towards the charity. 

Collective Worship 
Our new value for this half term is compassion—please find at-
tached our home school values information.  Here is a prayer for 
compassion from this week’s worship: 
Jesus help my eyes to see, all the good you send for me. 
Jesus help my ears to hear, calls for help from far and near, 
Jesus help my feet to go, in the way that you will show, 
Jesus help my hands to do, all things loving, kind and true. 
Amen 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

Star of the Week—Scarlett, Eve, Tadhg, Oscar,   
Rupert, Dolly, Rudy, Willow, Sam, Jack, Bea 

Kindness Award— Eve, Alice, Penelope, Beth, Isla, 
Lyla, Sammy 

Handwriting Award—Miles, Theo, Eva, Anna, John 

 

Spelling Frame—October 

1st Eliza, 2nd Eva, 3rd Hugo 

 

Awards 

Vision Award— Gene, Charlie, Lluna, Lyla 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate—George, Rory, Lydia, 
Thomas 

 

Times Table Rock Stars Awards 

 

Y3/4—Scarlett, Devon, Zeff 

Y5/6—Jake, Sammy, Lluna 

Change of status—Lucia (Wannabe) 

Attendance—our whole school  
target is 96%.   

Bilsdale—96% 

Carlton—95.2% 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

It has been a busy but enjoyable first week back in Class 1. The children have settled back into school 
life brilliantly. It has been lovely to see lots of smiles coming into school and hearing all about their 
half term adventures. We have been incredibly impressed with the children's blending in phonics. It has 
been great to see lots of reading taking place at home during the half term break. Well done everyone, 
keep it up!  

In maths, we have been focusing on our counting skills and have enjoyed exploring the ‘five-ness of 5’ 
using one hand and the die pattern for 5.  On Monday afternoon, our reception children enjoyed get-
ting outside and enjoying the autumn sunshine with Mr Sims for their forest school session. Little Owls 
enjoyed starting our new topic based on ‘Starry Night’ by exploring the story ‘Peace at Last’. The chil-
dren had great fun role playing ‘time for bed’.   

The children demonstrated brilliant listening skills during art and were very enthusiastic when creating 
their fireworks pictures – there were lots of sparkles!  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS1 

What a lovely first week back we have had in Class 2. The children were eager to share their news from 
half term, including exciting activities, bonfires and fireworks. We have discussed why we use the pop-
py as a symbol of remembrance and have enjoyed some poppy finger painting. Our new writing unit is 
using toys from the past as the stimulus and children have begun to write their timeline of toys, from 
the 1950s to the 1980s. In maths we are busy with addition of three 1-digit numbers and finding the 
parts. The children are using ‘Hit the Button’ to increase their rapid recall of number bonds to 10 or to 
20, which will help them as their maths learning continues. Thank you for your continued support with 
reading at home over the holiday. It is super to see how eager the children are to read to an adult in 
the room and the increasing confidence as the term has progressed. They are enjoying sharing stories 
and reading to each other in the mornings – it is great for us to listen to them! Our first Forest School 
session was thoroughly enjoyed, but may I take this opportunity to remind you again of the importance 
of ‘layering up’. The weather is now colder, so please send appropriate items of clothing and footwear 
for a Monday afternoon outside, thank you.  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

A new half term brings new topics in some subjects. In science, we begin work on sound, ‘Celebrating 
Difference’ is our topic in PSHE and in French, Y3/4 learn language associated with animals whilst Y5/6 
learn the vocabulary for family. Our new writing unit is a quest story based on ‘Arthur and the Golden 
Rope’. We have considered Arthur’s characteristics and  our focus throughout this writing unit is how 
we can show, not tell, the reader these characteristics and associated feelings. “How do you know the 
character is curious/brave/scared?” are good questions to ask children when they read at home as 
these help the children to develop inference skills and subsequently apply this to their own writing. 

In history we are completing work on the Anglo-Saxons using different sources of evidence to deduce 
their everyday life and we have considered their legacy. Next week we begin work on the next group of 
invaders - the Vikings. The children are very much looking forward to their visit to the Jorvik centre 
next Thursday. 

Wrap-up Middlesbrough 
A huge thank you to all parents 
and carers who donated old 
coats to the Wrap-up Middles-
brough appeal, we collected 
over 40 garments.  These will 
be donated to the charity to 
help those in need this winter.  
Well done to the School   Council for supporting 
such a worthwhile cause. 



Diary Dates 

Monday 11th 
November 

Bilsdale children attending village      
Remembrance Service—pm at Carlton as 

normal 

Bilsdale Letter sent 

Monday 11th 
November 

Online store closes for personalised 
Christmas cards and gifts 

All Info. sent 

Tuesday 12th  
November 

Odd Socks Day All Info. on newsletter 

Wednesday 13th 
November 

SIAMS inspection at Bilsdale Bilsdale Letter sent 

Thursday 14th 
November 

KS2 Jorvik trip 

Bilsdale KS1 at Carlton all day 

KS2 Letter sent 

Friday 15th   
November 

Children in Need All Letter sent 

Friday 15th   
November 

Library in school All n/a 

Monday 18th 
November 

Skip 2B Fit 

Bilsdale children at Carlton all day 

All Info. on newsletter 

Tuesday 19th 
November  

Crucial Crew Y5/6 More info. to follow 

WC Monday 25th 
November 

Peat Rigg residential Y5/6 Info. Sent 

Tuesday 3rd  
December 

YGAM parental workshop—online, 5.30pm All More info. to follow 

Wednesday 4th 
December 

Little Owls ‘Stay and Play’ Prospective parents Info. on newsletter 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Full day rehearsal at Chop Gate Village 
Hall 

Rec-Y6 More info. to follow 

Thursday 12th 
December 

Nativity performance, 2pm, Chop Gate 
Village Hall 

Rec-Y6 More info. to follow 

Friday 13th   
December 

Pantomime trip Rec-Y6 More info. to follow 

Monday 16th 
December 

Christmas Craft Afternoon—parents and 
carers welcome 

All More info. to follow 

Tuesday 17th 
December 

Children’s books displayed for viewing All More info. to follow 

Thursday 19th 
December 

Christmas jumper/dinner day 

Bilsdale children at Carlton all day 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 20th De-
cember 

Carol concert at St Botolph’s, Carlton 
2pm 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 20th De-
cember 

Break up for Christmas All n/a 









KS2 maths support 

To enrol visit https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQ1-
6rARjk0ZVaILG3liwbjfxq9qn5bhPVlG5XrPHAlALx5ZdJ3dS7PnvjT1Ml4g 

For more information email adultlearningservice@northyorks.gov.uk 

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQ1-6rARjk0ZVaILG3liwbjfxq9qn5bhPVlG5XrPHAlALx5ZdJ3dS7PnvjT1Ml4g
https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQ1-6rARjk0ZVaILG3liwbjfxq9qn5bhPVlG5XrPHAlALx5ZdJ3dS7PnvjT1Ml4g



